
           

           

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

       
            

            

            

    

            

            

            

            

 

          

          

          

           

Parents in 
Partnership 

Summer 1 Week 3 

Name      (Y6) 

Maths  

This week we have revised most topics learnt across the year. We have looked at measures, shape, angle rules, problem 

solving and arithmetic. The children are doing so well are completely ready to take their SATs next week! They’ll do 

brilliantly! 

My child’s response to the tasks. 

Literacy and Topic 

Literacy 

This week we have started 

explanation texts. We have been 

looking at the features and then 

designing our own machines to 

write an explanation text for. 

Spelling and Grammar 

Similarly, to maths we have spent the week revising topics that the children found 

tricky in the mock tests.  

Again, they have done exceptionally well and they should be proud of themselves! 

REMINDERS AND IMPORTANT INFORMATION… 
Next week – breakfast club in Y6 – toast and juice available from 8:40 – 8.55)  

Monday – SpaG paper and Spelling Paper 

Tuesday – Reading paper 

Wednesday – Arithmetic Paper 1 and Reasoning Paper 2 

Thursday – Reasoning Paper 3 

HOMEWORK  
This week I have not set any formal homework. The children have their CGP books and can go through 

any pages that they wish to in order to revise for next week. I would advise that they have a relaxing 

weekend with lots of sleep ready for busy week ahead.  

Please can I remind you all that the SATs do not test how fabulous the children are as individuals and 

are simply a snapshot of what they know. They are nothing to be worried about! Mrs Smith and I know 

just how hard the children have worked and couldn’t be more proud of them!  

Have a lovely weekend! 


